
9. PROPOSAL FOR AN INDOOR EQUESTRIAN FACILITY AT CANTERBURY PARK 
 FOR CHRISTCHURCH RIDING FOR THE DISABLED 
 
 Comment was sought on an application from the Christchurch Riding for the Disabled Association to 

lease an area of Canterbury Park (formerly the A & P showgrounds site).  The Board decided to 
recommend to the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee that the Christchurch Riding for the 
Disabled Association’s application to lease approximately 6,300 square metres of Canterbury Park on 
which to construct an indoor arena and adjacent holding pens, be approved pursuant to Section 601 
of the Local Government Act for a period of 1 day less than 20 years, subject to conditions. 

 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


